
UPDATE: COVID-19 Information for Saratoga County 
April 5, 2020 

 
Ballston Spa, NY — The Saratoga County Department of Public Health today announced that there are 
155 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Saratoga County and 16 of those individuals are hospitalized at this 
time.  
 
The number of testing kits for COVID-19 in the area remains limited. Residents are reminded to contact 
their primary care provider if they are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19. A doctors order is required 
in order to receive a COVID-19 test, which are conducted in a clinical setting. The Saratoga County 
Department of Public Health does not conduct testing and can only order testing in limited 
circumstances.  
 
 


